Allen, Amber

From: David Todd

Sent: Sunday, March 20, 2022 8:43 AM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Proposed demolitions

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
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| am writing to oppose the demolitions proposed for 1505 Alameda, 406 East Annie, and 512 East Monroe. Each building
has its individual merits deserving protection, but | would like to stress their value as a group to the overall fabric of our
National Heritage District. Thread by thread, with each demolition, the District is unraveling. Please consider this fact:
from 2010 through 2021, 1312 houses have been taken down in our zip code (78704), over 21% of all those in the City
during that time. | believe that these permits must be considered in light of this overall patter and trend, and blocked.

Thank you,

David Todd

David Todd
1304 Mariposa Drive, #211
Austin, Texas 78704

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





